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Cornerstone unveiled at the  
Goode Fine and Performing  
Arts Center
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(From Left) Dr. Scott D. Miller, VWU President, Paula 
Bazemore, VCIC Hampton Roads Program Manager, 
Jonathan Zur, VCIC President & CEO, and Martin 
Einhorn, Chair of the VCIC Tidewater Chapter.

Board of Trustees  
Welcomes New Members
The Virginia Wesleyan University Board of Trustees has elected 
six new members who began their service with the 2018-2019 
fiscal year, Board Chair David Kaufman has announced.  
	 “We are honored to have these distinguished civic leaders 
as members of our Board of Trustees,” Kaufman said. “Their 
leadership, experience, and expertise will be a tremendous  
asset to the University, its students, and alumni.”

VCIC Makes History  
with VWU Office

Sharon S. Goodwyn
Counsel, Hunton Andrews Kurth 
Norfolk, Virginia

Jean T. Jenkins ‘89
Community Leader
Virginia Beach, Virginia

Robert W. McFarland
Partner, McGuireWoods
Norfolk, Virginia

Eric C. Nyman ‘94
President, Hasbro North America
Providence, Rhode Island

James H. Shumadine
Co-President, The Employment Guide
Norfolk, Virginia

Joseph R. Thomas
Retired Regional Vice President, GEICO
Virginia Beach, Virginia

It’s official: the Virginia Center for  
Inclusive Communities has a new home  

For the first time in its 83-year history, the 
Virginia Center for Inclusive Communities 

(VCIC) has expanded its physical presence 
beyond its Richmond home base, setting up  
an office on the campus of Virginia Wesleyan 
University.
	 At the November 2018 press conference 
celebrating this historic milestone, President 
Scott D. Miller welcomed VCIC to campus, 
noting that “Virginia Wesleyan’s ties run deep 
with the Virginia Center for Inclusive 
Communities, and we are honored to work  
so collaboratively with this like-minded 
organization…Our work of instilling tolerance 
and acceptance is never finished, and I am 
confident that our partnership with VCIC  
will produce important and lasting results.”
	 Paula Bazemore serves as VCIC’s Hampton 
Roads Program Manager out of her VWU 
office in Allen Village.


